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August 14, 2025

To: Board of Education 
Dr. Latanya Daniels, superintendent

From: Abigail Alt, policy review committee chair

Date: August 14, 2025

Re: Approve, on a First and Final Reading, Non-substantive Changes to Policies 416: 
Drug and Alcohol Testing, 425: Professional Development; 613: Graduation 
Requirements, 620: Credit for Learning, and 624: On-line Instruction

Recommendation:  That the Board of Education approve, on a first and final reading, non
substantive Changes to Policies 416: Drug and Alcohol Testing, 425: Professional Development;
613: Graduation Requirements, 620: Credit for Learning, and 624: On-line Instruction

The policies listed below were part of a series of technical updates put out by the Minnesota 
School Board Association in their June 2025 newsletter.  The changes made were purely technical 
updates and included no substantive revisions: 

• 416 – Statutory reference change
• 425 – Remove 2024-25 only paragraph
• 613 – Statutory reference change
• 620 - Statutory reference change
• 624 – Statutory reference change


